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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
Are you interested in finding out more about Snaefell Surgery?
Would you like to influence the development of the Practice?
Snaefell Surgery’s Patient Participation Group (PPG) was formed to do just that.
We have a group of 90 plus members and would like to expand this further.

Discussion topics for the Group include:


Information is sent to the PPG via email/post so no requirement to attend physical meetings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to be part of this exciting project, please contact Carole Johnson, Practice Manager, for more details, by calling the Surgery, popping in or by email on admin.snaefell@gov.im

How you would like to see the service develop and how you think patients might be involved.


Updates on any planned 
changes at the Surgery


Results of in-house Patient Survey


Departmental Focus Groups





Ideas for the development of the Group – what would you like to see your PPG doing?
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